
Wednesday, March 18, 2020 

Church Family, 

We wanted to make you aware of several new things happening at our church.  Please read carefully 

below.   

Daily Devotionals 

First, please check our Mahomet United Methodist Facebook page regularly to view Pastor Sweet’s daily 

devotionals. 

 

Worship 

Please note that we will be streaming one Worship Service on Facebook Live at 9:30 am Sunday 

mornings until the church is able to reopen.  

 

Church Phone Tree 

We will be starting an all-church phone tree led by Cindy Dodd.  We look forward to hearing your voices!  

Donations Needed 

We are working together with the Mahomet-Seymour School District’s Mom’s Pantry and Mahomet 

Helping Hands to support the growing needs in this community caused by the COVID-19 virus.  We will 

be collecting food and personal hygiene items to be delivered each Friday to these organizations.  We 

will be accepting donations at church from 1pm – 6pm, Mon. – Fri. Please place items in the tubs located 

just inside the front doors.  You may also leave a check written to “Helping Hands” and leave it in the 

envelope provided at church.  If you would like to give online, please go to the Give Me Five link on the 

Mahomet-Seymour School Website page.  This money will be distributed between these organizations 

to provide food for families in need on our community.  https://mahomet.revtrak.net/lincoln-trail-

give-me-5/#/list   
 

UMW 

The UMW will not be meeting on April 2 and they have also decided to cancel the May breakfast 

scheduled for May 1. 

Giving 

Although we cannot currently be at worship together your contributions are still very much needed and 

appreciated.  You can give online by going to our website, mumc.org and clicking the blue box at the top 

of the screen that says “Give Online”.   

Stay Connected 

During these challenging times we are working hard to stay in contact with our church family and 

provide any support that you or our community may need!  The church office is closed, but voicemail 

will be checked daily and you can always reach us via e-mail at mumc@mumc.org.  Please don’t hesitate 

to reach out with any questions or concerns.  We are walking this path with you and want to be of 

assistance! 

Stay healthy and safe!  

Many Blessings,  Kelly  
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